From: Steve Menke

To: Theodore P. White Jr

Cc: Heath Hinton; Matt Pagan

Subject: TIPS Contract

Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 10:19:51 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello TJ.

Since our call earlier this week I have been working with Heath Hinton of TIPS to verify the
answer to your question about the use of RS Means to adjust building/scope components on
our contract.

By virtue of the contract being a JOC it is acceptable to do this.

Heath is reviewing the spreadsheet we sent you and we will be back in touch after this stage is
complete.

In the meantime, feel free to contact Heath by phone or email if you have any other
questions (903) 573-4901.

Steve Menke
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